
1

Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 12:47 PM 
To: Tom Ballinger 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Judy Harlow; Laura King; Mark Futrell; Hong Wang; Brian Schultz 
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20190080-WS 
 
Thank you, Tom,  
 
We will make that change per your request below. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Tom Ballinger  
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 12:43 PM 
To: Brian Schultz; Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Judy Harlow; Laura King; Mark Futrell 
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20190080-WS 
 
The OPR for this docket should be changed to ENG. 
 
AFD, ECO, and APA should be listed as OCRs. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Tom Ballinger 
Director, Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6680 
 
 

From: BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 12:37 PM 
To: CMS New Docket Opened 
Subject: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20190080-WS 
 
This is to notify you of a new docket assignment. Click the following link to view: 03431-2019 
 
The OPR for this docket is AFD  




